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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 9:20 AM
To: 'sg_ellsworth@yahoo.com'
Subject: 788 Charles Aven

Mr. Ellsworth, 
I just want to inform you that you had a hearing on a tax assessment back on July 5, 2022.  The hearing officer continued 
the matter to today (2/22/23) to see if there are any similar violations.  If not she is going to recommend deletion of this 
fee.  I checked the record and found there was a violation from November 10, 2022 (vehicle) which resulted in inspector 
issuing a correction order.  Therefore, the hearing officer is going to recommend approval of this assessment. 
 
NOTE:  there was also a garbage complaint but upon inspector’s arrival, the issue was gone.  (this one will not count as a 
violation since it was unfounded) 
 
If you wish to contest this recommendation, you may attend in person at 3:30 pm in Room 300 Council Chambers, 15 W. 
Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102.  Please note that this information was given at the July 5th hearing as well.  
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


